God’s Love in Action

Many Sri1 Lankan refugees living in exile in India
are finally ready to make the journey home to the
country they love. But the current economic crisis
and food shortages in Sri Lanka means it’s not
safe for them to return, leaving many still needing
support in the refugee camps.

Kavitha lives in a camp with her husband and two
young children. She has suffered two miscarriages
and was diagnosed with a blood condition during
her pregnancy.

Thankfully our local partner, the Organisation

for Eelam Refugees Rehabilitation (OfERR), with
support from the Australian Government through
the Australian NGO Cooperation Program (ANCP),
has been providing vital medical care for refugees
like Kavitha. She received injections that meant she
could safely carry her baby to term.

Through the Christmas Bowl you are helping OfERR
continue to provide lifesaving medical care for
refugees while they wait for Sri Lanka to be safe
again. Once the crisis ends, families like Kavitha’s
will finally be able to find a safe place to belong in
their homeland.



